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Media Invite 

 

To: All Media 

 

Embargoed: For immediate release 

 

Tuesday, 22 February 2022 

 

MEC MSHENGU TO WELCOME EDENDALE LADIES SOCCER TEAM 

  

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will welcome the Edendale 

Technical School (Ladies Soccer Team), which had been participating in a girls 

tournament that was organized in Kinshasa, Democratic Republic of Congo during the 

19-20 February 2022. 

 

The Pan African Schools Championship Games were played by schools' teams from six 

African countries namely: Democratic Republic of Congo, Morocco, South Africa, 

Senegal, Benin, and Ethiopia. After a series of great performances by Edendale team 

(South Africa), they claimed the number two spot and received silver medals, losing 0-1 

to Morocco in the finals.  

 

As we celebrate the team’s success in the tournament, we are also proud to announce 

that 5 players have been called up to the National Team’s Under-17 squad to represent 

South Africa.    

 

Members of the Media are invited to cover the event as follows:  

 

Date: Tuesday, 22 February 2022 

 

Venue: King Shaka International Airport (Domestic Arrivals) 

 

Time: 17H00 
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